
NEWSLETTER
FAREWELL MS. SHAW

OFF TO BENONI

FRIDAY, 19 MAY 2023.
FAREWELL EDITION

Ridgeway Preparatory is saying goodbye to
Ms. Lilla Shaw. She has decided to take an
early retirement and whilst this is sad for us,
we would like to wish her well for her journey
ahead. Ms. Shaw has been an instrumental
figure behind the successful ECD centre and is
universally loved and respected by all in our
community. We wish you well, and I hope that
you will pop in for tea occasionally as you will
always be welcomed here. 

We are leaving this afternoon to attend the
Edugro Winter festival in Benoni.We would
like to wish our superstars well for the trip. I
know that they will bring a few trophies and
accolades back with them.We have had another
productive week with regards to our
sports,fixtures against Louis Trichard Primary,
Souties and Levubu.Our plan has always
been:mass participation across multiple
disciplines and I am thrilled that we are
delivering on this front. Without the support of
our coaches and our parent body this would not
be possible. 



NEWSLETTER
GRADE 7 MATHS

FRIDAY, 19 MAY 2023.
FAREWELL EDITION

Our grade 7 learners are engaged in extra
mathematics sessions with Mr Govender
in preparation for their examinations
which is something that we hope that all
our children are aware of. 

SCIENCE FAIR
Our next big event... our science fair, I
hope that we see you there and enjoy the
same level of support as we did with the
Mother's Day morning. The sea is salty. 

Animals in the game reserve. 
Who's going along? 
We go camping. 
Take care of yourself. 

A PEEK AT OUR 
WEEK - ECD

AFTERCARE
Our aftercare program has experienced more
enquiries and I am grateful that our parents
are choosing this as an option. We are the
most cost effective option in our Town and
our offering includes meals as well so please
get in touch with me for an application form.
Principal@ridgewaycollege.co.za


